
Dear parent/guardian, 
During these difficult and unknown times, staff at EJS have been working hard on resources to 
ensure that our children can continue to learn at home. 
In the event of isolation or even future closure, we will be using an online learning platform called 
Seesaw. This will enable the teachers to share learning and for the children to upload their 
responses. These responses can be: written, oral recordings or photo evidence. 
 
Seesaw in an online platform, therefore access to the internet is required. If you do not have access 
then please inform school so that we can arrange alternative provision.  
Seesaw is available via the internet or can be used in app form (both android and Apple)  

 
How to use Seesaw 

- Every child in school has an account 
- Username for the majority are their first name followed by a . then the initial of their 

surname @ewanrigg.cumbria.sch.uk 
- E.g. child’s name- Joe Bloggs 

Username- Joe.b@ewanrigg.cumbria.sch.uk 
Password- Ewanrigg1 

- Your child will have different classes set up e.g. spelling, Maths, English 

 
- Activities will be set for your child be the teacher who is responsible for them in that lesson  
- The children will see red circles with a number in to show when there is something 

outstanding to complete.  

 

mailto:Joe.b@ewanrigg.cumbria.sch.uk


- The teacher can also send announcements which can be found in the inbox for each subject. 
These should be checked for any instructions. 

 
 
Please bare with us as this is a new way of working for us. We are learning too. 
Thank you for you support on this matter. If we have any further updates, we will let you know as 
soon as possible. 
 
Many thanks 
All at EJS  


